
December Newsletter: Have yourself a Covid-Safe Christmas! 
Dear Everyone,

Please join us to experience the wonder of God’s love in Jesus this
month. In order to worship safely this December, we will be holding

some wonderful outdoors events for all the family, special services in
church that will require booking to attend and other indoor services
that are expected to be quieter and suitable for all, including those

more vulnerable, to attend.

Keep in Touch: For updates on all our events and services, see our Facebook page.
To contact the parish email rev-richardhanford@hotmail.com or call 07508823512.

To receive a weekly email from our church, please fill in the contact form attached and pass to a church steward.



Prayer: To receive prayer topics for our parish by email please email Margaret: mgreyfpi@hotmail.com.
Almighty God, in the birth of your Son you have shown us the fullness of your love:

help us to walk in his light and dwell in his love that we may know the fullness of his joy;
who is alive and reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen.
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Regular Services This Month 



All are welcome to join us on Sundays
and on Christmas Day at 10.30am. 

No booking required,
socially distanced seating available.



5th December – St Giles 
(2nd Sunday of Advent)

12th December – St Paulinus, 
(3rd Sunday of Advent)

19th December – St Matthew’s
Boughton Village Carols

25th December – St Paulinus 
Christmas Day Celebration

26th December – St Paulinus 
Boxing Day Carols

Book your place for:
Memory Tree Service: St Paulinus, Sunday 12th  December,  4pm.

Midnight Holy Communion: St Giles Church, Christmas Eve, 11.30pm.
(Booking opens from 1st December on Eventbrite 

or by calling the parish on 07508823512). 
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